Mr. George L. Hinman 30 Rockefeller Plaza Room 5600 New York, N.Y. 10021

Dear Mr. Hinman:

I have been a life long member of the Republican Party and at times a generous contributor.

I am appalled by the amount of mail I receive soliciting money for the party when no Republican voices have been raised in defense of the New York Stock Exchange of which I am a member (an I worked hard to get hold of the money to become this).

During two Republican presidencies, the Securities and Exchange Commission with a Republican majority, has been more antangonistic to this great institution than were any preceding commissions. My enthusiasm for giving money under these circumstances is at zero and I am sure there are many, many more who feel the same way.

Sincerely yours,

Grange ( Tens more

GCD:fv